
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Public Works Facility 

Enfield, New Hampshire 
 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of May 8, 2017 

 

 

Board of Selectmen: B. Fred Cummings, Chairman; Meredith C. Smith; John W. Kluge 

 

Administrative Staff:  Alisa D. Bonnette, Interim Town Manager 

 

 

 
Mr. Kluge made and Mrs. Smith seconded the motion to enter Non-Public session at 7:27 PM, RSA 91-

A:3 (a) (b) and (c).  Roll call vote:  Mr. Cummings – aye, Mr. Kluge – aye, Mrs. Smith – aye.  The 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

The Board discussed a disable exemption.  The applicant easily qualified for this exemption in 2016.  She 

continues to qualify in 2017.  Mr. Kluge moved to approve the exemption retroactively to 2016, Mrs. 

Smith seconded, vote unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

The Board reviewed and approved Town Manager contract revisions.  The updated contract will be 

forwarded by MRI for review, approval and signature by Ryan Aylesworth. 

 

Mr. Kluge moved and Mrs. seconded a motion to come out of Non-Public Session at 7:48 PM, vote 

unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

B. Fred Cummings, Chairman 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Meredith C. Smith  

 

 

__________________________________ 

John W. Kluge 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 


